
West Port artwork – an update

Residents will know the artwork in the West Port, where public toilets once
sat – photo above.

Art UK explains its background :

“Pyramid and Canopies – Stan Bonnar 

Commissioned in 1983, the West Port ‘Pyramid and Canopies’ was not only a
sculptural artwork, but also formed the roof structure and stairway down to a
newly modernised underground public toilets. 

The last images in the series, provided by the artist, show the work as it
initially appeared. Bonnar was given the brief of proposing artworks for the
West Port area of Dundee, and during this creative survey, he saw that the
old Victorian ‘men only’ public toilets had fallen into disrepair.”

Stan was recently in touch with me about the current state of the artwork
which definitely needs some tender loving care to remove graffiti, repaint it
and clean the pyramid.

The City Council’s planning officer who deal with public art matters is
kindly arranging this.
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Stan has suggested some improvements including creating seating – to quote
him :

” …  the seating would be installed as part of a conservation scheme for the
trees and pyramid at some time in the future.  I hope that the artwork will
be able to be ‘topped off’ by reinstating the globes.

It would be great if they were made to light up as this would accentuate
their functioning in the artwork as a symbol of oneness. (red supporting blue
– blue supporting red – each the environment and meaning of the other). 

And of course this is reflected in the symbolic value of the pyramid.”

Stan has kindly produced a mock-up of what this could look like – below :

Murphy welcomes £400 million uplift
for Executive and support for workers

Finance Minister, Conor Murphy has welcomed the announcement from the
Chancellor which provides a £400 million Barnett guarantee uplift for the
Executive and confirmation the Furlough scheme will be extended until March
2021 and the self-employed scheme up to April 2021.
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Mallon announces feasibility study to
enhance rail services in the North
West

Infrastructure Minister Nichola Mallon has commissioned a feasibility study
to consider the introduction of half hourly train services on the Derry –
Belfast railway line.

Survey of Further Education College
Leavers Report published

The Department for the Economy has today published the following research
report: Survey of Further Education College Leavers: Academic Year 2018/19.

Foster and O’Neill announce
£1.7million investment for new arts
and culture centre in the Fountain

First Minister Arlene Foster and deputy First Minister Michelle O’Neill have
announced an investment of £1.7million in a new arts and cultural project in
the Derry-Londonderry Urban Village area.
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